WATERFORD HOME OWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC.

APPEAL TO SERVE ON BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

JANUARY 20, 2009
Notice of the meeting was e-mailed to the owners on the Association’s e-mail directory and signs posted throughout the community.

The meeting was held at the BSO West Substation – Teen Center and began at 7:00 pm.  

Board of Directors in attendance:  
Nicole Goldstein, Lu Vencl, Denise Bogner, Al Santana, and Barbara Conrey.
Broward Sherriff Deputy Jim Engle addressed the homeowners in attendance and stated there had been no crimes reported in our neighborhood in the past month.  He answered questions and said that when something out of the ordinary is occurring that residents should contact BSO to investigate.  

A recap of accomplishments and our mission statement was presented.  Residents stated concerns about loud traffic noises on SW 15th Street.  Details about the City’s traffic calming procedures were discussed and we will see if BSO can put the speed announcement sign in the area.  A discussion was held on the well field that will be built on SW 10th Street between SW 24th Avenue and SW 28th Avenue.
The next meeting will be held at the BSO Substation/Teen Center at 7:00 pm. Meeting date TBA.
Homeowners volunteered to serve on the Board of Directors and accepted Officers positions:

Joan Maurice 


President

Lu Vencl 


Vice President

Denise Bogner        

Secretary

Barbara Conrey  

Treasurer

Al Santana


Director - Web Site

Bill Mei     


Director

Nicole Goldstein    

Director

Penny Frantello    

Director

Chris Sloboth


Director

Nancy Jaffer


Director

Helen Santana  

Director - COPS and CERT
Home owners available to call for assistance:

Don Yelton








Howard & Lucille Harap


Keefe Guy








Respectfully submitted:

Denise Bogner,

Secretary

